

## **SENT BY EMAIL**

Email:
Our Ref:

10 September 2013

Dear

Thank you for your e-mail dated 26 July 2013 in response to our e-mail to you of the same date. We have provided you with details of the work the Commission has done with Doncaster Council in our e-mail to you dated 27 June 2013. The Commission is currently not in dialogue with the Council and will not be taking up your offer of a meeting in Doncaster at the present time.

Yours sincerely

Senior Lawyer (Solicitor)

Equality and Human Rights Commission Fifth Floor Arndale House Arndale Centre Manchester M4 3AQ